
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: DeLeon, Josepha; Mann, Ryan
Cc: Bates, Austin D.; Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 20180416 State D&E Battery Flare Initial C-141 Signed.pdf
Date: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 8:59:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

reviewed_1RP5049_20180416 State DE Battery Flare Initial C-141 Signed.pdf

Dear Ms. DeLeon:
 
Please remember to include NMSLO in all flare/venting notifications from wells and batteries on
State surface or mineral ownerships.
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-5049 closed. This
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: DeLeon, Josepha <JDXD@chevron.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 9:13 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Bates, Austin D. <ABates@chevron.com>; Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD
<MaxeyG.Brown@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: 20180416 State D&E Battery Flare Initial C-141 Signed.pdf
 
Attached is the final C141 for State D&E.
 
D&E Battery - 32.785947, -103.500665.
 
Started 04/19/2018; 01:42 PM
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Ended 05/03/2018; 11:30 PM
Final volume vented 419 MCF

 
 
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 8:57 AM
To: DeLeon, Josepha <JDXD@chevron.com>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Bates, Austin D. <ABates@chevron.com>
Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] RE: 20180416 State D&E Battery Flare Initial C-141 Signed.pdf
 
Good morning Ms. DeLeon:
 
Where is the battery actually situated? Please provide GPS coordinates of the State D and E battery,
as the respective wells are more than 10 miles apart. Also, how many days did the flaring occur?
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: DeLeon, Josepha <JDXD@chevron.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 3, 2018 10:38 AM
To: Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD <MaxeyG.Brown@state.nm.us>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
<Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bates, Austin D. <ABates@chevron.com>
Subject: 20180416 State D&E Battery Flare Initial C-141 Signed.pdf
 

Attached is initial C-141 on venting event at State D&E Battery.  Final will be submitted
once 3rd party restores normal operation.
 
 
 
Josie DeLeon, HES Specialist –
Compliance Support – Environmental
Chevron - MCBU
(New Mexico, East Texas and Ft. Stockton Areas)
1616 W. Bender Blvd.
Hobbs, NM  88240
575-263-0424
432-425-1528 - cell
jdxd@chevron.com
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